No.10/01/2023-3CClI
HARYANA GOVERNMENT
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
(Common Cadre-lI BRANCH)

Dated Chandigarh, the 30" May,2023

To
iﬂﬁ the Administrative Secretaries to Government Haryana.
Subject: Regarding implementation of Human Resources Management System
application (HRMS).
Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that it has been
observed that only few Boards/Corporations/Universities have adopted Human Resources
Management System application (HRMS) and update the data of their employees.

Therefore, it is requested to instruct all the Managing Directors/Chief
Administrators/Registrars of Boards/ Corporations and Universities (who have not adopted
HRMS) under your control to adopt the Human Resource Management System application
and update the data of their employees by 30.06,2023 positively.

3. These instructions may please be brought to the notice of all concerned for
strict compliance in letter and spirit.

Ne)

Superintendent, CC-II,
for Chief Secretary to Government Haryana.
Human Resources Departmenb/
Endst. No. 10/01/2023-3CClI| Dated Chandigarh, the 30" May, 2023
A copy is forwarded to Treasury and Account Department, Haryana w.rit.
your letter No. TA-HR/DMC/2023/4270 dated 28.04.2023 for information and necessary

action.

Superinteﬁcfent, ceHl
for Chief Secretary to Government Haryana.
Human Resources Department.



